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As the school year progresses through the fall semester, the construction projects at Stormonth Elementary and 
Bayside Middle School remain on schedule to wrap up by the end of 2024. Here is what has been happening:

Happening Now

• Working on finishes in the second-floor 
classrooms.

• The gym ceiling and walls are being painted.
• Finalizing HVAC testing and balancing.

Construction Questions? Contact Derek Fournier |  Project Superintendent | Stormonth ES| 920-642-9383  

Stormonth Elementary School

Looking Ahead

• Completing work in the gym, stage and second floor 
classrooms in October.

• Renovation of gym bathrooms, replacement of stair 
three flooring and upgrades to front office security 
are scheduled for the end of the year.

Work inside the gymnasium is nearly complete.

The renovated ADA-compliant restroom is complete.

Hallways are finished and in use.



Construction Questions?  Your Contacts: 
Josh Brzezinski | Project Superintendent | Bayside Middle School | 920-843-2830
Tin Truong | Project Superintendent | Stormonth Elementary School | 920-279-4458

Bayside Middle School
Happening Now

• Asphalt has been laid in the playground area and basketball hoops will soon be put up.
• The backstop/fencing for the ballfield is being installed.

Landscaping around the main entrance is complete. Ballfield fencing is going up with field installation soon to follow.

October 30 Open House

Thank you for helping us bring 
our new Bayside Middle School 
to life! This would not have been 
possible without your support, 
patience and flexibility.

Come tour the new building at 
our community open house and 
join us for an evening of 
celebration with live music and 
refreshments.

Construction Questions?  Contact Josh Brzezinski  |  Project Superintendent | Bayside MS| 920-843-2830
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